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NETA NEWS 

Charity Number  1100882 

Join the Party  
 

Tuesday 20th December 
 

12.30pm 

Christmas is nearly upon us so it must be time to celebrate. 

 

Why not join with your NETA friends for a Christmas Lunch. 

 
This year we have arranged our own private party at Northern 

Rugby Football Club, Gosforth and it promises to be a lovely meal. 

 

The cost is £20 and a contribution from each booking will support 

the work of NETA. Cheques should be made payable to NETA; 

please don’t send cash in the post.  

 

Please fill in the enclosed application form and return with your 

cheque and menu choices. 

 
Bring your friends and family along—everyone is very welcome. 

Wish 11 

NETA is collecting Wish 11 Tokens from the Evening Chronicle and      
Evening Gazette, so why not ask your friends and family to cut them from 
the newspaper each evening.  
Then simply pop then into the envelopes hanging around the NETA   
Aphasia Support Centre. 



Contact 
NETA:- 
 
 

Further information is 
available from NETA  on 
 
Tel:  0191 222 8550 
 
Email: aphasia@ncl.ac.uk  

 
 

 

We have enclosed four books of raffle tickets and we would 
be really grateful if you would try to sell them to your friends 
and family. 
 
The Christmas Raffle is a vital part of NETA’s annual      
fundraising programme. 
 

First prize is £100 of shopping vouchers, which we would all appreciate towards 
our Christmas expenditure. 
 
Second prize is a fantastic food and wine hamper which has been donated by 
the Board of Trustees. 
 
Third prize is a Christmas Cake again generously donated to help NETA. 
 
Last year our raffle raised a fantastic £643-00, (and ticket sales were made 

much more difficult due to our horrible snow), so why not try to sell your tickets 
as soon as you get them. 
 
Counterfoils need to be returned to NETA by Thursday 8th December, but drop 
them in as soon as they are sold. 
 

All money raised supports the work of the  
NETA  Aphasia Support Centre. 

 
Or post your counter foils and cheques, made payable to NETA,  

c/o Speech and Language Sciences, 
King George VI Building, Newcastle University, 

Newcastle Upon Tyne,  NE1 7RU 

 
STOP PRESS………. 

 
On the 5th November many NETA supporters 

abseiled from Souter Lighthouse to raise money 
for NETA. The day was a great success with 43 

people taking part.  
 
We don't know how much money we raised but 

do know we raised the profile of aphasia. 

Thanks to all who took part. 

NETA RAFFLE 2011 


